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MCQs and EMQs in Surgery: A Bailey & Love Companion GuideMayo Clinic Principles of Shoulder
SurgeryCoronary Artery Bypass Graft SurgeryBailey & Love's Short Practice of SurgeryEnglish as a Global
LanguageAccess to SurgerySingle Best Answers in Surgery500 Single Best Answers in MedicineAccess to
SurgeryTextbook of Caesarean SectionThe PolymathHandbook of Surgical ConsentOpen AccessAesthetic Surgery
After Massive Weight LossTen Strategies of a World-Class Cybersecurity Operations CenterFRCS General
SurgeryVitreoretinal SurgerySBA MCQs for the MRCSFinding What Works in Health CareOxford Textbook of
MedicineAccess to SurgeryClinical Handbook for Brunner & Suddarth's Textbook of Medical-Surgical
NursingTrauma SurgeryFantasylandDisease Control Priorities, Third Edition (Volume 1)OrthogeriatricsThe
Righteous MindTextbook of Plastic and Reconstructive SurgeryThe Future of the Public's Health in the
21st CenturyDr. Mutter's MarvelsOxford Textbook of Fundamentals of SurgeryContemporary Oral and
Maxillofacial Surgery E-BookRegistries for Evaluating Patient OutcomesHalf the SkyDermatologic
SurgerySabiston Textbook of Surgery, 19/eMayo Clinic General SurgeryFive Days at MemorialChildren Under
FireHealth Data in the Information Age
One of The New York Times’ 16 New Books to Watch for in March One of Publishers Weekly’s Most
Anticipated Books of the Year One of Newsweek’s Most Highly Anticipated Books of The Year One of
Buzzfeed’s Most Anticipated Books the Year Based on the acclaimed series—a finalist for the Pulitzer
Prize—an intimate account of the devastating effects of gun violence on our nation’s children, and a
call to action for a new way forward In 2017, seven-year-old Ava in South Carolina wrote a letter to
Tyshaun, an eight-year-old boy from Washington, DC. She asked him to be her pen pal; Ava thought they
could help each other. The kids had a tragic connection—both were traumatized by gun violence. Ava’s
best friend had been killed in a campus shooting at her elementary school, and Tyshaun’s father had been
shot to death outside of the boy’s elementary school. Ava’s and Tyshaun’s stories are extraordinary, but
not unique. In the past decade, 15,000 children have been killed from gunfire, though that number does
not account for the kids who weren’t shot and aren’t considered victims but have nevertheless been
irreparably harmed by gun violence. In Children Under Fire, John Woodrow Cox investigates the
effectiveness of gun safety reforms as well as efforts to manage children’s trauma in the wake of
neighborhood shootings and campus massacres, from Columbine to Marjory Stoneman Douglas. Through deep
reporting, Cox addresses how we can effect change now, and help children like Ava and Tyshaun. He
explores their stories and more, including a couple in South Carolina whose eleven-year-old son shot
himself, a Republican politician fighting for gun safety laws, and the charlatans infiltrating the
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school safety business. In a moment when the country is desperate to better understand and address gun
violence, Children Under Fire offers a way to do just that, weaving wrenching personal stories into a
critical call for the United States to embrace practical reforms that would save thousands of young
lives.Regional health care databases are being established around the country with the goal of providing
timely and useful information to policymakers, physicians, and patients. But their emergence is raising
important and sometimes controversial questions about the collection, quality, and appropriate use of
health care data. Based on experience with databases now in operation and in development, Health Data in
the Information Age provides a clear set of guidelines and principles for exploiting the potential
benefits of aggregated health data--without jeopardizing confidentiality. A panel of experts identifies
characteristics of emerging health database organizations (HDOs). The committee explores how HDOs can
maintain the quality of their data, what policies and practices they should adopt, how they can prepare
for linkages with computer-based patient records, and how diverse groups from researchers to health care
administrators might use aggregated data. Health Data in the Information Age offers frank analysis and
guidelines that will be invaluable to anyone interested in the operation of health care
databases.Although trauma victims constitute around one-tenth to one-eighth of the total patient volume
in hospital emergency departments, the burden of trauma on humankind is beyond these statistics. The
twenty-first century is witnessing a growing threat on human beings imposed by many sources, namely
natural disasters, terrorism and other conflicts, warfare, and transportation accidents; all of which
ignite the rise of major trauma incidents worldwide. Physicians, therefore, get involved in trauma
management more and more frequently in time. They need to evaluate, diagnose, treat, and stabilize
victims and help them take part in active and productive life as soon as possible. Technological
advances have provided many techniques to augment trauma care and resuscitation, fracture healing, wound
care, casts and splints, sutures, and transfusions. However, the successful management of trauma
warrants a collaboration of emergency medicine, surgical disciplines, intensive care medicine, and
almost all the resources of a hospital. This work is an example of a multidisciplinary approach that is
a must to maximize synergistic efforts to deliver contemporary care for trauma victims of all ages
throughout the world.A volume of 500 answer questions in Physiology divided in to 9 sections (namely
general, cardiovascular, respiratory, renal, neurophysiology, gastrointestinal, endocrine and
reproductive). It covers the subject of physiology.FRCS General Surgery: 500 SBAs and EMIs offers the
most comprehensive coverage of practice questions for trainees preparing for the FRCS General Surgery
exam. Presented in a clear layout, chapters are mapped to the syllabus to deliver structured revision in
all the key topics. Featuring a wealth of practice questions and fully descriptive answers, this book
provides the essential revision tool to maximise chances of exam success. 500 Single Best Answers and
Extended Matching Items, reflecting topics encountered in the exam Answers feature concise, case-based
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descriptions to consolidate knowledge Highly illustrated to improve understanding of key concepts
Extensive evidence-based references to relate theory to clinical practiceThis book provides subject
based Single Best Answer style questions for doctors on their Foundation Year rotations and candidates
taking their MRCS exam. It includes SBA questions testing factual knowledge and clinical scenarios
testing application of basic facts. Detailed answers and explanations enable doctors to revise without
the need to read large Anatomy books.Thomas Mutter was an audacious medical innovator who pioneered the
use of ether as anaesthesia, the sterilisation of surgical tools and a compassion- based vision for
helping the severely deformed, which clashed with the sentiments of the mid- nineteenth century.
Brilliant, outspoken and handsome, Mutter was flamboyant in every aspect of his life. He wore pink silk
suits to perform surgery, added an umlaut to his surname just because he could and amassed an immense
collection of medical oddities that would later form Philadelphia's Mutter Museum.This book focuses on
orthogeriatrics, a topic that has received little attention in the literature to date. As active members
of the Fragility Fracture Network (FFN), the editors and most of the authors of this book have gathered
all essential expertise on hip fracture management in a single volume. The 14 chapters provide a
complete overview of how to approach fractures in elderly patients, starting with the epidemiology of
hip fractures and subsequently addressing osteoporosis, surgery, anesthesia, medical management of
frailty, and peri-operative complications. Attention is also given to rehabilitation and nursing, as
well as to the psychological evaluation of the patient and the caregivers, thus emphasizing the
importance of a multidisciplinary approach. Thanks to its clinical and practice-oriented nature, the
book will especially be of interest to residents and young geriatricians, as well as orthopaedic
surgeons, anesthesiologists and nurses dealing with elderly fracture patients in all parts of the
world.Healthcare decision makers in search of reliable information that compares health interventions
increasingly turn to systematic reviews for the best summary of the evidence. Systematic reviews
identify, select, assess, and synthesize the findings of similar but separate studies, and can help
clarify what is known and not known about the potential benefits and harms of drugs, devices, and other
healthcare services. Systematic reviews can be helpful for clinicians who want to integrate research
findings into their daily practices, for patients to make well-informed choices about their own care,
for professional medical societies and other organizations that develop clinical practice guidelines.
Too often systematic reviews are of uncertain or poor quality. There are no universally accepted
standards for developing systematic reviews leading to variability in how conflicts of interest and
biases are handled, how evidence is appraised, and the overall scientific rigor of the process. In
Finding What Works in Health Care the Institute of Medicine (IOM) recommends 21 standards for developing
high-quality systematic reviews of comparative effectiveness research. The standards address the entire
systematic review process from the initial steps of formulating the topic and building the review team
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to producing a detailed final report that synthesizes what the evidence shows and where knowledge gaps
remain. Finding What Works in Health Care also proposes a framework for improving the quality of the
science underpinning systematic reviews. This book will serve as a vital resource for both sponsors and
producers of systematic reviews of comparative effectiveness research.What is open access? -- Motivation
-- Varieties -- Policies -- Scope -- Copyright -- Economics -- Casualties -- Future -- Self-help.This is
the second edition of a highly successful textbook that in many areas has become the preferred manual of
vitreoretinal surgery. It provides a complete guide to all common vitreoretinal surgical procedures and
also covers diagnosis and other aspects of management. The book is designed to allow a trainee or
professional vitreoretinal surgeon to determine the best methodology in individual cases. In order to
acquaint the reader with different opinions, “surgical pearls” have been contributed by other
international experts in the field. These have proved popular in the past as an illustration of
alternative methods, without detracting from the overall method described by the main author.
Vitreoretinal Surgery will continue to prove particularly popular amongst trainees, but will also be of
value to practicing professionals who need help in the management of difficult and rare cases. The text
is backed up by the provision of videos of some aspects of the surgery.The anthrax incidents following
the 9/11 terrorist attacks put the spotlight on the nationâ€™s public health agencies, placing it under
an unprecedented scrutiny that added new dimensions to the complex issues considered in this report. The
Future of the Publicâ€™s Health in the 21st Century reaffirms the vision of Healthy People 2010, and
outlines a systems approach to assuring the nationâ€™s health in practice, research, and policy. This
approach focuses on joining the unique resources and perspectives of diverse sectors and entities and
challenges these groups to work in a concerted, strategic way to promote and protect the publicâ€™s
health. Focusing on diverse partnerships as the framework for public health, the book discusses: The
need for a shift from an individual to a population-based approach in practice, research, policy, and
community engagement. The status of the governmental public health infrastructure and what needs to be
improved, including its interface with the health care delivery system. The roles nongovernment actors,
such as academia, business, local communities and the media can play in creating a healthy nation.
Providing an accessible analysis, this book will be important to public health policy-makers and
practitioners, business and community leaders, health advocates, educators and journalists.David
Crystal's classic English as a Global Language considers the history, present status and future of the
English language, focusing on its role as the leading international language. English has been deemed
the most 'successful' language ever, with 1500 million speakers internationally, presenting a difficult
task to those who wish to investigate it in its entirety. However, Crystal explores the subject in a
measured but engaging way, always backing up observations with facts and figures. Written in a detailed
and fascinating manner, this is a book written by an expert both for specialists in the subject and for
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general readers interested in the English language.A Pulitzer Prize-winning doctor, reporter and author
of War Hospital reconstructs five days at Memorial Medical Center after Hurricane Katrina destroyed its
generators to reveal how caregivers were forced to make life-and-death decisions without essential
resources. Reprint. A best-selling book. On the NYT list of 10 Best Books of 2013.This concise clinical
companion to the thirteenth edition of Brunner and Suddarth's Textbook of Medical-Surgical Nursing
presents nearly 200 diseases and disorders in alphabetical format, allowing rapid access to need-to-know
information on the most common clinical problems nurses are likely to encounter. The content is
completely cross-referenced to the main text. Pages are tabbed alphabetically for speedy
reference.Essential Surgery is part of a nine volume series for Disease Control Priorities which focuses
on health interventions intended to reduce morbidity and mortality. The Essential Surgery volume focuses
on four key aspects including global financial responsibility, emergency procedures, essential services
organization and cost analysis.Single Best Answer (SBA) examinations are an increasingly popular means
of testing medical students and those undertaking postgraduate qualifications in a number of subject
areas. Written by a final year medical student, junior doctors and experienced clinicians, 500 Single
Best Answers in Medicine provides invaluable guidance from authors who undeBailey & Love's Short
Practice of Surgery remains one of the world's pre-eminent medical textbooks, beloved by generations of
surgeons, with lifetime sales in excess of one million copies. Now in its 25th edition, the content has
been thoroughly revised and updated while retaining its traditional strengths. Under the stewardship of
the eminent editorial team, comprising two editors with experience gained over previous editions and a
third editor new to this edition, and in response to reader feedback, the content has been sub-divided
into parts to ensure a logical sequence and grouping of related chapters throughout while the text
features enthusiastically received in the last edition have been retained. The new edition opens with
sections devoted to the underlying principles of surgical practice, investigation and diagnosis, and preoperative care. These are followed by chapters covering all aspects of surgical trauma. The remainder of
the book considers each of the surgical specialties in turn, from elective orthopaedics through skin,
head and neck, breast and endocrine, cardiothoracic and vascular, to abdominal and genitourinary. Key
features: Authoritative: emphasises the importance of effective clinical examination and soundly based
surgical principles, while taking into account the latest developments in surgical practice. Updated:
incorporates new chapters on a wide variety of topics including metabolic response to injury, shock and
blood transfusion, and surgery in the tropics. Easy to navigate: related chapters brought together into
clearly differentiated sections for the first time. Readable: preserves the clear, direct writing style,
uncluttered by technical jargon, that has proved so popular in previous editions. User-friendly:
numerous photographs and explanatory line diagrams, learning objectives, summary boxes, biographical
footnotes, memorable anecdotes and full-colour presentation supplement and enhance the text throughout.
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Bailey and Love has a wide appeal to all those studying surgery, from undergraduate medical students to
those in preparation for their postgraduate surgical examinations. In addition, its high standing and
reputation for unambiguous advice also make it the first point of reference for many practising
surgeons. The changes that have been introduced to the 25th edition will only serve to strengthen
support for the text among all these groups.Written by experts from London’s renowned Royal Free
Hospital, Textbook of Plastic and Reconstructive Surgery offers a comprehensive overview of the vast
topic of reconstructive plastic surgery and its various subspecialties for introductory plastic surgery
and surgical science courses. The book comprises five sections covering the fundamental principles of
plastic surgery, cancer, burns and trauma, paediatric plastic surgery and aesthetic surgery, and covers
the breadth of knowledge that students need to further their career in this exciting field. Additional
coverage of areas in which reconstructive surgery techniques are called upon includes abdominal wall
reconstruction, ear reconstruction and genital reconstruction. A chapter on aesthetic surgery includes
facial aesthetic surgery and blepharoplasty, aesthetic breast surgery, body contouring and the evolution
of hair transplantation.The broad scope of this volume and attention to often neglected specialisms such
as military plastic surgery make this a unique contribution to the field. Heavily illustrated
throughout, Textbook of Plastic and Reconstructive Surgery is essential reading for anyone interested in
furthering their knowledge of this exciting field. This book was produced as part of JISC's Institution
as e-Textbook Publisher project. Find out more at https://www.jisc.ac.uk/rd/projects/institution-as-etextbook-publisherMayo Clinic Principles of Shoulder Surgery provides the basic principles and
foundational knowledge for this orthopedic specialty in a concise and easy-to-use manner. The book,
written by a well-seasoned surgeon with years of experience training residents and fellows, pulls
together a comprehensive reference for interdisciplinary use, relevant to many fields including sports
medicine, rheumatology, and rehabilitation. Dr. Sanchez-Sotelo covers an array of topics starting with
history taking, the physical examination, the use and understanding of advanced imaging techniques, and
preforming surgical procedures such as fracture fixation, arthroscopic surgery, tendon transfers, and
replacement, all visually enhanced with relevant videos. This book is the perfect resource for all
medical libraries, whether you are a student, primary care physician, physical therapist, or allied
health professional. Key Features of Mayo Clinic Principles of Shoulder Surgery -Highly illustrated with
detailed figures and tables throughout and a key point summary boxes at the end of every chapter to
improve comprehension -Includes over 40 videos of the most common procedures performed by an orthopedic
surgeon -Each chapter includes a color coded tab to facilitate easy navigation at-a-glance -Organized
into concise chapters for quick reviewWith over 1000 questions, MCQs and EMQs in Surgery is the ideal
self-assessment companion guide to Bailey & Love's Short Practice in Surgery. The book assists readers
in their preparation for examinations and to test their knowledge of the principles and practice of
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surgery as outlined within Bailey & Love.Sub-divided into 13 subject-sThis User’s Guide is intended to
support the design, implementation, analysis, interpretation, and quality evaluation of registries
created to increase understanding of patient outcomes. For the purposes of this guide, a patient
registry is an organized system that uses observational study methods to collect uniform data (clinical
and other) to evaluate specified outcomes for a population defined by a particular disease, condition,
or exposure, and that serves one or more predetermined scientific, clinical, or policy purposes. A
registry database is a file (or files) derived from the registry. Although registries can serve many
purposes, this guide focuses on registries created for one or more of the following purposes: to
describe the natural history of disease, to determine clinical effectiveness or cost-effectiveness of
health care products and services, to measure or monitor safety and harm, and/or to measure quality of
care. Registries are classified according to how their populations are defined. For example, product
registries include patients who have been exposed to biopharmaceutical products or medical devices.
Health services registries consist of patients who have had a common procedure, clinical encounter, or
hospitalization. Disease or condition registries are defined by patients having the same diagnosis, such
as cystic fibrosis or heart failure. The User’s Guide was created by researchers affiliated with AHRQ’s
Effective Health Care Program, particularly those who participated in AHRQ’s DEcIDE (Developing Evidence
to Inform Decisions About Effectiveness) program. Chapters were subject to multiple internal and
external independent reviews.Single Best Answers in Surgery offers a new approach to revising for
surgical finals; by not only indicating the correct answer to each question, but explaining the full
rationale used for finding the answer in each case. This means the book is invaluable not only for selftesting before an exam, but will have long-term value throughout a student's"As far back as elementary
school, I can remember saving some of my best homework and tests in hopes that they would help my
younger brother do well as he followed me in school. More than 50 years later, I am still seeking ways
to provide an educational advantage to less experienced learners who seek knowledge and skill. This book
was created to provide succinct and accurate information in a written, imaging, and audiovisual format
that allows efficient access to surgical learners-especially those with just a few minutes to spare.
Ultimately, I hope that this effort better prepares students, residents, and fellows for their surgical
experiences and leads to better understanding with long-term retention"--A Pulitzer Prize-winning
husband-and-wife team speaks out against the oppression of women in the developing world, sharing
example stories about victims and survivors who are working to raise awareness, counter abuse, and
campaign for women's rights.Presents a groundbreaking investigation into the origins of morality at the
core of religion and politics, offering scholarly insight into the motivations behind cultural clashes
that are polarizing America.This illustrated atlas comprehensively examines techniques for managing
aesthetic issues of the face and neck, breast, abdomen, arms, and legs commonly facing patients after
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bariatric surgery. Over 85 color illustrations and 500 full-color photographs display operative
techniques, pre-operative appearance, and post-operative results,Ten Strategies of a World-Class Cyber
Security Operations Center conveys MITRE's accumulated expertise on enterprise-grade computer network
defense. It covers ten key qualities of leading Cyber Security Operations Centers (CSOCs), ranging from
their structure and organization, to processes that best enable smooth operations, to approaches that
extract maximum value from key CSOC technology investments. This book offers perspective and context for
key decision points in structuring a CSOC, such as what capabilities to offer, how to architect largescale data collection and analysis, and how to prepare the CSOC team for agile, threat-based response.
If you manage, work in, or are standing up a CSOC, this book is for you. It is also available on MITRE's
website, www.mitre.org.Caesarean Section has become the most common major operation in the world, and
with the increasing number there are many serious and long-term healthcare implications for gynaecology,
general surgery, neonatology, and epigenetics. A full perspective of the procedure and its consequences
is therefore essential for practitioners, residents, and trainees alike. The Textbook of Caesarean
Section is the key textbook on this subject, and is an informative and practical tool for clinicians
performing this procedure in all areas of the world. The accompanying professional medical videos
demonstrate in clear and expert detail the two alternative procedures for caesarean section, ensuring
that readers of this book gain an in-depth understanding of the techniques involved, and supporting
blended learning in postgraduate education globally. Written by a distinguished team of expert
contributors, this book carefully describes current best practice for caesarean section alongside key
chapters on the history of caesarean section, and other important and related issues that obstetricians
must be aware of, such as anaesthesia, prevention of complications of surgery, reproduction after Csection, and perinatal outcomes. The text is extensively illustrated with colour images, and fully
referenced throughout, providing all the information essential for the reader to perform the optimal
caesarean delivery procedures, and diagnose and manage the short- and long-term complications associated
with different methods of caesarean sections.Introducing the book that bridges the gap between a
dermatologic surgery textbook and a dedicated flap and reconstructive guide Dermatologic Surgery is a
unique resource that offers the benefits of both a single-volume multi-author global dermatologic
surgery textbook and a dedicated flap and reconstructive reference. Conveniently organized by flap type
as well as regional approach, it offers by far the most comprehensive flap and reconstruction sections
of any general dermatologic surgery book. The book’s content breakdown attempts to reflect the
proportion of time, effort, and training required for a given subject. For example, there are five full
chapters (in addition to numerous other sections) dedicated to Mohs surgery. Similarly, a total of 17
richly illustrated chapters, including those devoted to particular flap techniques and regional
approaches to reconstruction, address flap and graft closures. Since anatomy is the foundation on which
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all surgery is built, the anatomy chapter was built on a true ground-up cadaveric study of head and neck
anatomy with an eye to clinical relevance. Full-length high-quality videos are an essential adjunct to
learning procedural techniques, and this text includes the largest video resource of its kind ever
compiled. This coupled with almost 3,000 high-quality clinical photographs and nearly 500 professional
medical illustrations, including infographics with surgical pearls for each chapter – many bolstered by
beginner tips, expert tips, cautions, patient education points, and even billing tips – make this a true
primer for real-world skin surgery practice.The first history of the western polymath, from the
fifteenth century to the present day From Leonardo Da Vinci to John Dee and Comenius, from George Eliot
to Oliver Sacks and Susan Sontag, polymaths have moved the frontiers of knowledge in countless ways. But
history can be unkind to scholars with such encyclopaedic interests. All too often these individuals are
remembered for just one part of their valuable achievements. In this engaging, erudite account, renowned
cultural historian Peter Burke argues for a more rounded view. Identifying 500 western polymaths, Burke
explores their wide-ranging successes and shows how their rise matched a rapid growth of knowledge in
the age of the invention of printing, the discovery of the New World and the Scientific Revolution. It
is only more recently that the further acceleration of knowledge has led to increased specialisation and
to an environment that is less supportive of wide-ranging scholars and scientists. Spanning the
Renaissance to the present day, Burke changes our understanding of this remarkable intellectual
species.Gaining fully informed consent is a structured process and often not fully taught in medical
schools. It is, however, essential that the professional gaining consent is able to perform the
procedures, and be fully aware of the pitfalls and risks involved along every step of the way. Written
for surgical trainees, but useful for all healthcare professionals who gain medical and surgical
consent, the Handbook of Surgical Consent is a new andvaluable tool, written by experts, to offer
practical guidance in the principles of consent, alongside procedure-specific information on the risks
and benefits. It will help improve the quality andcontent of verbal and written consent in surgical
practice, assist you to discuss treatments with patients, impThe book Coronary Artery Bypass Graft
Surgery is an excellent update for health care professionals, taking care of patients who are being
considered for or who have had coronary artery bypass graft surgery. The 8 chapters in this book are all
written by experts in their topics. This excellent book provides the practicing physician and other
healthcare personnel, who take care of patients with coronary artery disease, new information valuable
in care of patients with coronary artery disease.This book provides subject based Single Best Answer
style questions for doctors on their Foundation Year rotations and candidates taking their MRCS exam. It
includes SBA questions testing factual knowledge and clinical scenarios testing application of basic
facts. Detailed answers and explanations enable doctors to revise without the need to read large Anatomy
books.Specifically designed to help candidates revise for the MRCS exam, this book features 350 Single
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Best Answer multiple choice questions, covering the whole syllabus. Containing everything candidates
need to pass the MRCS Part A SBA section of the exam, it focuses intensively on the application of basic
sciences (applied surgical anatomy, physiology, and pathology) to the management of surgical patients.
The high level of detail included within the questions and their explanations allows effective selfassessment of knowledge and quick identification of key areas requiring further attention. Varying
approaches to Single Best Answer multiple choice questions are used, giving effective exam practice and
guidance through revision and exam technique. This includes clinical case questions, 'positively-worded'
questions, requiring selection of the most appropriate of relatively correct answers; 'two-step' or
'double-jump' questions, requiring several cognitive steps to arrive at the correct answer; as well as
'factual recall' questions, prompting basic recall of facts.NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • “The single most
important explanation, and the fullest explanation, of how Donald Trump became president of the United
States . . . nothing less than the most important book that I have read this year.”—Lawrence O’Donnell
How did we get here? In this sweeping, eloquent history of America, Kurt Andersen shows that what’s
happening in our country today—this post-factual, “fake news” moment we’re all living through—is not
something new, but rather the ultimate expression of our national character. America was founded by
wishful dreamers, magical thinkers, and true believers, by hucksters and their suckers. Fantasy is
deeply embedded in our DNA. Over the course of five centuries—from the Salem witch trials to Scientology
to the Satanic Panic of the 1980s, from P. T. Barnum to Hollywood and the anything-goes, wild-and-crazy
sixties, from conspiracy theories to our fetish for guns and obsession with extraterrestrials—our love
of the fantastic has made America exceptional in a way that we've never fully acknowledged. From the
start, our ultra-individualism was attached to epic dreams and epic fantasies—every citizen was free to
believe absolutely anything, or to pretend to be absolutely anybody. With the gleeful erudition and tellit-like-it-is ferocity of a Christopher Hitchens, Andersen explores whether the great American
experiment in liberty has gone off the rails. Fantasyland could not appear at a more perfect moment. If
you want to understand Donald Trump and the culture of twenty-first-century America, if you want to know
how the lines between reality and illusion have become dangerously blurred, you must read this book.
NAMED ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY THE SAN FRANCISCO CHRONICLE “This is a blockbuster of a book.
Take a deep breath and dive in.”—Tom Brokaw “[An] absorbing, must-read polemic . . . a provocative new
study of America’s cultural history.”—Newsday “Compelling and totally unnerving.”—The Village Voice “A
frighteningly convincing and sometimes uproarious picture of a country in steep, perhaps terminal
decline that would have the founding fathers weeping into their beards.”—The Guardian “This is an
important book—the indispensable book—for understanding America in the age of Trump.”—Walter Isaacson,
#1 New York Times bestselling author of Leonardo da VinciNEW! Chapter, Anesthesia in Dentistry focuses
on anesthesia in greater depth than any of the previous editions including local anesthesia and nitrous
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oxide sedation.
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